
SAS-2018-00554 Twin Pines Minerals Public Meeting 

The meeting will be held using the WebEx platform. 

In order to attend the Virtual Public Meeting you must RSVP. 

To ensure the meeting is accessible to the widest audience we are asking that only one 

representative from agencies, groups or organizations attend the live meeting on behalf 

of your organization. 

To confirm your attendance and receive the meeting link and your security code send 

an email to: 

CESAS-SpecialProjects@usace.army.mil 

with the subject line “RSVP for 13 MAY Public Meeting TPM” and include your full 

name, email address, and contact phone number with area code. 

All participant lines will be muted in order to maintain audio quality.  To ask questions 

during the meeting, participants will use the chat feature.  Moderators will direct 

questions to the appropriate person during the question and answer session. 

To submit a question prior to the meeting send an email to: 

CESAS-SpecialProjects@usace.army.mil 

with the subject line “Question for Public Meeting TPM” and include your full name, 

and contact phone number. 

Questions will be answered during the Q&A time in the order they are received, with 

emailed questions answered first, as time allows.  Similar questions will be combined in 

order to answer as many different questions as possible. All questions received by 

email prior to the meeting, or in the chat during the meeting, will be incorporated into the 

public record. 

A recording of the meeting will be published to the Savannah District website, and 
comments on the meeting will be accepted until May 28, 2020 at: CESAS-
SpecialProjects@usace.army.mil or by mail: Commander, U.S. Army 
Corps of Engineers, Savannah District, Attention: Ms. Holly Ross, 1104 North Westover 
Boulevard, Suite 9, Albany, Georgia, 31707 


